
RECOMMENDATION(S): 
DECLARE vacant the Appointee 5 seat on County Service Area, P-2A Citizen Advisory
Committee previously held by Trudy Negherbon due to resignation and DIRECT the Clerk
of the Board to post the vacancy, as recommended by Supervisor Diane Burgis. 

FISCAL IMPACT: 
None. 

BACKGROUND: 
Ms. Negherbon notified the District Office on June 14, 2019 of her resignation to County
Service Area, P-2A Citizen Advisory Committee effective immediately. 

APPROVE OTHER 

RECOMMENDATION OF CNTY ADMINISTRATOR RECOMMENDATION OF BOARD COMMITTEE 

Action of Board On:   07/09/2019 APPROVED AS RECOMMENDED OTHER 

Clerks Notes:
VOTE OF SUPERVISORS

AYE: Candace Andersen, District II
Supervisor
Diane Burgis, District III
Supervisor
Karen Mitchoff, District IV
Supervisor
Federal D. Glover, District V
Supervisor

ABSENT: John Gioia, District I
Supervisor

Contact:  Lea Castleberry
925-252-4500

 
I hereby certify that this is a true and correct copy of an action taken and entered on the minutes of the
Board of Supervisors on the date shown. 

ATTESTED:    July  9, 2019 
David Twa, County Administrator and Clerk of the Board of Supervisors
 
By: Stacey M. Boyd, Deputy

cc:

C. 45

  

To: Board of Supervisors

From: Diane Burgis, District III Supervisor

Date: July  9, 2019

Contra 
Costa 
County 

Subject: VACANCY ON COUNTY SERVICE AREA P-2A CITIZEN ADVISORY COMMITTEE


